
 
 

WELCOME TO ANACORTES YACHT CLUB! 

PLEASE RESPECT OUR CLUB SAFETY EXPECTATIONS 

TO PROTECT MEMBERS, GUESTS, FAMILIES AND FRIENDS 

Effective January 4, 2022 

On 1/3/2022 the AYC Board held a special meeting to discuss our response to the COVID-19 

Omicron variant’s surge and increased contagious risk.  We agree on the following safety 

measures: 

• During January and February 2022, the AYC clubhouse will ONLY be open (except for 

rentals) for cocktail hours 5:30-8:30 Friday Evenings, if volunteer bartenders are 

available.  

• The Commodore’s Ball, General Meetings, $5 Nights, Super Bowl, and all other 

scheduled clubhouse activities will be postponed or cancelled.  Decisions regarding 

dates of future activities will be addressed at the February AYC Board meeting, using 

more COVID data. 

The following safety expectations remain in place: 

• You must be fully vaccinated to be inside the AYC Clubhouse (vaccine 

proof required) 

• Masks MUST be worn inside the building except when you are seated and 

eating/drinking 

• Don’t congregate in groups near the bar 

• Practice social distancing 

• Move to uncrowded areas and be seated after being served, before 

unmasking. 

• Use hand sanitizer or wash your hands regularly 

• If you have any cold, flu, or Covid-19 symptoms or have recently been 
around anyone who is ill, please go home and come back on a later date. 

 


